
Dates
14  October - Y5/6 Archaeologist Visit (Dr Diane)th

15  October - Y5/6 Boys football tournamentth

20  October and 21  October- Y1 - 6 Chester Zoo workshopsth st

23  October - Trip to Chester Zoo  1W, 1H, DC, 2LMc, 4Mrd

24  October - Trip to Chester Zoo  3B, 3/4M, 5M, 5/6M, 6Fth

24  October -School closes for half termth

3  November - School closed Inset dayrd

4th November - School reopens
11  November - Year 6 visit to Crucial Crewth

Number Smart Sharlea W 1H

Self Smart Cian-Rily B RD

Art Smart Minnie E 2C

Body Smart Theo E 5R

Nature Smart Leo B 5/6M

People Smart Ana M Nursery

Music Smart Chanice A 4M

Word Smart Lohane A 3B 

Smart Learner Sophia M 6F

Class Percentage

RG 97%

1W 98%

3B 94%

6F 97%

What a week it has been at school! The atmosphere has been
buzzing with excitement, with both girls' and boys' football
tournaments. Meanwhile, our Reception parents have been
actively engaging in phonics workshops, learning ways to

support their little ones in reading. To top it all off, our book
fair was a wonderful success! It filled the office with the

sounds of enthusiastic children and parents excitedly
browsing and purchasing new stories. It was truly

heartwarming to see such a vibrant reading environment,
full of enthusiasm and curiosity. A massive thank you to
everyone who joined us for these events – your support

makes all the difference! Here’s to more exciting activities
ahead!

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 1
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

SMART Awards

Thank you to all who came and

bought books from the school book

fair. We love reading at William

Stockton. 

William Stockton Weekly

What an exciting term it has been for our little explorers as they
delve into the fascinating world of Geography! From the moment

they step into school, our children begin their journey, identifying
places in their classroom, homes, and gardens.

In Reception, the adventure has taken them on their very first
fieldwork trip, where they learned about their local community

by sending postcards to their own houses—what a delightful way
to connect with their surroundings! Moving on to Year 1, the focus

has shifted to the captivating physical and human features of
Ellesmere Port, sparking curiosity and discussion.

Year 2 are embarking on coastal explorations, while our Year 3/4
pupils are making comparisons between various types of

settlements. Finally, Year 5/6 are reaching new heights, studying
the majestic mountains of North and South America.

It’s truly wonderful to witness the children so engaged in their
Geography learning, discovering the amazing world around them!

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Assil D 4M

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Hallloween shop in school

opens on the 13  October.  Bring

your money to buy some
spooky treats.

th

 RespectfulReady Safe




